
Our Lady of Mount Carmel First School PE (Physical Development) Curriculum Map 2016-17 

                                   Autumn                                                                        Spring                                                                        Summer 

 

Outdoor Indoor Outdoor Indoor Indoor outdoor 

 

Key Learning 

Objectives:  

PSED ELG (40-60+)   

Children are confident 

to try new activities.  

 

PD 40-60 Mths shows 

a preference for a 

dominant hand 

PD 30-50Mths holds 

pencil between thumb 

and 2 fingers no 

longer using whole 

hand grasp 

PD MH 30-50Mths 

Draws lines and 

circles using gross 

motor movements 

CL 30-50 Months L&A  

Is able to follow 

directions.  

CL 40-60+ Months  

Two channelled 

attention- can listen 

and do for short span.  

Key Learning 

Objectives:  

PSED ELG (40-60+)   

Children are confident 

to try new activities.  

 

PD 40-60 Mths shows 

a preference for a 

dominant hand 

 

PD 30-50Mths holds 

pencil between thumb 

and 2 fingers no 

longer using whole 

hand grasp 

 

PD MH 30-50Mths 

Draws lines and 

circles using gross 

motor movements 

 

CL 30-50 Months U  

Respond to simple 

instruction. Stop 

Start 

Key Learning 

Objectives: 

PSED ELG (40-60+)   

Children are confident 

to try new activities.  

 

PD 40-60 Mths shows 

a preference for a 

dominant hand 

  

PD 30-50Mths holds 

pencil between thumb 

and 2 fingers no 

longer using whole 

hand grasp 

 

PD MH 30-50Mths 

Draws lines and 

circles using gross 

motor movements 

 

EAD 30-50 Months BI  

Creates movement in 

response to music.  

EAD 30-50 Months BI  

Key Learning 

Objectives:  

PSED ELG (40-60+)   

Children are confident 

to try new activities.  

 

PD 40-60 Mths shows 

a preference for a 

dominant hand 

 

PD 30-50Mths holds 

pencil between thumb 

and 2 fingers no 

longer using whole 

hand grasp 

 

PD MH 30-50Mths 

Draws lines and 

circles using gross 

motor movements 

 

PD 40-60+ Months 

M&H  

Jumps of an object 

and lands 

appropriately.  

Key Learning  

Objectives:  

PSED ELG (40-60+)   

Children are confident 

to try new activities.  

 

PD 40-60 Mths shows 

a preference for a 

dominant hand 

 

PD 30-50Mths holds 

pencil between thumb 

and 2 fingers no 

longer using whole 

hand grasp 

 

PD MH 30-50Mths 

Draws lines and 

circles using gross 

motor movements 

 

Confidence  

Safety  

Fun  

Aerobics 
Parachute 

Key Learning  

Objectives:  

PSED ELG (40-60+)   

Children are confident 

to try new activities.  

 

PD 30-50Mths holds 

pencil between thumb 

and 2 fingers no 

longer using whole 

hand grasp 

PD 40-60 Mths shows 

a preference for a 

dominant hand 

 

 

PD MH 30-50Mths 

Draws lines and 

circles using gross 

motor movements 

 

PSED 40-60+ MR  

PD MV 40-60 mths 

Can catch a large ball 

 



Activity:  
Exploring our new 
surroundings 
Forest School 
Free Flow tyres etc 
Stop/start 
Bikes/ trykes 
Parachute 
Writing with chalk, hair 
gel, water painting 
squeeze bottles, foam, 
jiffy lemons 
Egg crayons and chalks 
Playdough skills 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PD Moving and 

Handling  

40-60+  

Negotiate space 

successfully.  

Activity:  
Multi-Skills 
Lrg Apparatus travelling  
over under through 
Mrs Lewis colour games 
instruction games 
Aerobics 

Parachute 
Writing with chalk, hair 
gel, water painting 
squeeze bottles, foam, 
jiffy lemons 
Egg crayons and chalks 
Playdough skills 
 
 
 
 

Initiates new 

combinations of 

movement and gesture 

in order to express 

and respond to 

feelings, ideas and 

experiences.  

Activity:  
Dance 

Forest School 
Free Flow tyres etc 
Adventure Playground 
Parachute 
Writing with chalk, hair 
gel, water painting 
squeeze bottles, foam, 
jiffy lemons 
Egg crayons and chalks 
Playdough skills 
 
 
 
 
 

PD 40-60+ Months 

M&H  

Travels with 

confidence and skill 

around, under, over 

and through balancing 

and climbing 

equipment.  

Activity:  
Gymnastics 
Mrs Lewis Dance 
Aerobics 

Parachute 
Writing with chalk, hair 
gel, water painting 
squeeze bottles, foam, 
jiffy lemons 
Egg crayons and chalks 
Playdough skills 
 
 
 
 

Writing with chalk, hair 
gel, water painting 
squeeze bottles, foam, 
jiffy lemons 
Egg crayons and chalks 
Playdough skills 
 
 
 

 

 

Children play 

cooperatively, taking 

turns with others.  
Team work 
Ball skills  
hockey sticks and balls 
tennis rackets and balls 
skipping ropes 
hula hoops 
big ball throwing catching 
football 

Forest School 
Free Flow tyres etc 
Mrs Lewis Gymnastics 
Adventure Playground 
Parachute 
Writing with chalk, hair 
gel, water painting 
squeeze bottles, foam, 
jiffy lemons 
Egg crayons and chalks 
Playdough skills 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 


